
Dated: 19/07/2025 

Dear Parents, 

Brain International School 
Vikas Puri, New Delhi 

This is to inform you that in the interest of students' safety and security, the school 
has implemented a strict policy regarding early dispersal. 
Parents are requested not to send their ward to school if they are: 

Unwell or showing signs of illness 

Ref no: BIS/566/25 

Required to leave early due to personal or family engagements 
Please note that the school will not be sending students back home for a half-day. 

Warm regards, 

We seek your full cooperation in adhering to this guideline to ensure a safe and 
uninterrupted learning environment for all students. 

We appreciate your understanding and support. 

Principal 
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